
 

 

 

NOTICE 

An open house will be held to provide information and answer questions on the construction process for the 2018 Street 

& Utility Improvement Project.  Texas Avenue S. and Division Street Improvements are part of a larger City of Hopkins 

led Reconstruction Project.  The open house is an excellent resource for information on the project and an opportunity 

for face to face discussions directly with the project team. This open house will be held at: 

5 PM Start 

5:30 PM Brief Presentation 

Thursday, May 17th 

St. Louis Park City Hall – Community Room (1st Floor) 

5005 Minnetonka Boulevard, St. Louis Park MN 55416 
 

If you are unable to attend the open house but would like additional information, please contact one of the individuals 

below. Please visit the project website for additional information. www.hopkins2018.net 

Josh Hrabe, of Bolton & Menk, Inc. will be onsite representing the City and its residents. If you have any questions 
regarding the construction process you can call his cell phone at (612) 965-2473 or email him at joshhr@bolton-
menk.com 

Nick Amatuccio, of Bolton & Menk, Inc., is the Project Engineer working on behalf of the City and its residents and will 
serve as an additional point of contact for questions regarding the construction process, you can contact Nick at (612) 
965-3926 or email him at nickam@bolton-menk.com 

Mike Waltman, of Bolton & Menk, Inc., is the Project Manager and will also serve as an additional point of contact for 
questions regarding the construction process, you can contact Mike at (612) 221-6946 or email him at   
mikewa@bolton-menk.com 

Joseph Shamla is the Senior Engineering Project Manager for St. Louis Park and can be reached at 952-924-2552 or 
jshamla@stlouispark.org   

Currently some residents are signed up for updates from St. Louis Park and the City of Hopkins (Bolton & Menk).  We 
have been informed that it has created confusion.  The City of St. Louis Park will be adding anyone who signed up for 
weekly updates to the Hopkins (Bolton & Menk) sign up page.  All information regarding this project will be sent out via 
the updates on the Hopkins (Bolton & Menk) website.  St. Louis Park will send out one final email informing people who 
signed up for weekly updates of this change.  Please contact Joe Shamla if you have questions. 

Website: The website will be updated on a weekly basis with the latest project info throughout construction. The site 
URL is www.hopkins2018.net 

CITY OF ST. LOUIS PARK 
5005 Minnetonka Boulevard 

St. Louis Park, MN 55416 
(952) 924-2656 

BOLTON & MENK, INC. 
12224 Nicollet Avenue 
Burnsville, MN 55337 

(952) 890-0509 
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